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Members present:  Tyson Cox, Ruben Foster, Harry Lockwood, Bill Holt, Lynn Hohl and Ben Eveland

I. Safety minute (Dan Bohrnsen)

II. Explanation of the Reallocation of Carl Perkins funding (Dan)
a. Dan Explained the reallocation of Carl Perkins, and the rules on how the funding can be used.  Dan explained that all the CTE teachers that were interested in additional funding applied for the additional funds through an application process, and now it would be the committee’s responsibility to advise John O’Brien and Dan Bohrnsen what teachers would be receiving the funds. 

III. Review of all applications received from Teachers  (group)
a. The committee review all of the applications received from the teachers.  The committee discussed the various programs to insure the funding met Carl Perkins requirements, and then discussed each of the applications as a group.

IV. Discuss applications and prioritize the list (group)
a. After discussing all of the applications, the committee prioritized the applications and gave their opinions on how they felt the funding should be used.

V. Adjourn

